
 

Address: Room 1502, 15/F, Parkes Commercial Centre, 2-8 Parkes Street, Kowloon, Hong Kong 
 

File Ref.: TPB/A/KC/510 

BY EMAIL & BY POST (tpbpd@pland.gov.hk) 

24th April 2025 

Town Planning Board 
15/F, North Point Government Offices 
333 Java Road  
North Point 
Hong Kong 

Attn: The Secretary of the Town Planning Board 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

7-11 Wing Kin Road, Kwai Chung, New Territories  
Section 16 Planning Application No. A/KC/510 

We refer to the captioned section 16 application received by the Town Planning Board (the Board) on 
18.3.2025 and 21.3.2025. 

The applicant requests a two-month first deferment as per paragraphs 3.1(a) and 3.1(b) of Town 
Planning Board Guideline No.33B, in consideration of the application by the Board.   

This deferment allows the applicant more time to continue preparing responses to government 
departmental comments we have received, particularly the Water Supply Impact Assessment (WSIA) 
that the Water Supplies Department (WSD) requested through their comments.  

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Mina Leung at  or the undersigned at 
. Thank you.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Kenneth J. Li 
Director 

c.c. Tsuen Wan and West Kowloon District Planning Office, Planning Department – Attn: Mr. Cecil 
Chow [By Email at cccchow@pland.gov.hk 
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